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Next Week: 
 

 
 
 

Next week, we will be sharing 
the story of Elmer in the 

Snow. The children will be exploring the  
different colours and patterns on Elmer in our  

creative work. We will also be talking to the children 
about how Elmer camouflages himself in the snow so 

that he can play a trick on his friends.  
We are going to encourage the children to talk 

about the sequence of events in the story and they 
will draw pictures and use their mark making and 
early phonics skills to write and talk about their 

work. 
In maths we have been focussing on become  

confident with recognising numerals , counting and 
matching numbers to quantities. We will be  

supporting the children to use everyday objects of 
interest such as cars, dinosaurs and numicon to  

explore their early number skills. 
 
 
 
 
 

Spare Clothes 
 

Thank you if you have already 
sent in spare clothes for your 
child. Please make sure that 
your child has some spare 

clothes in school if you have 
not already sent some.  

 
We are going to be making 

Elmer pictures next week using 
collage materials and printing 
with paint. Please send in any 
colourful materials such as  

ribbon and sweet wrappers etc 
with your child for this  

activity.  
The children will also need an 

empty plastic milk container to 
create a model of Elmer. 

Thank you 
 
 
 
 

Robins, Caterpillars and Butterflies 
 
In EYEP, we are continuing to investigate winter and how the changing  
seasons affect animals, people and the environment. The children will be 
creating their own snowflakes using creative materials and loose parts  
construction. We are also going to be playing a physical game that explores 
counting, number recognition, aiming and throwing.  
It’s Pancake Day on Tuesday February the 25th which falls in our half 
term holiday this year. We are going to have a go at using outdoor play 
equipment to pretend we are flipping our own pancakes. 
 


